
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School        
NEWSLETTER NO 22 

Friday 9th February 2018 

 

 

Dinner Money  

Dinner money for the next half term will be 

£63.80.  

Weekly payments are £11.00 for all Junior 

children. 

Cheques should be made payable to Stillington 

Primary School and all payments should be in 

clearly labelled envelopes. Bank payments 

should state your child’s name and specify that 

they are for lunches. Please send an email to 

admin@stillington.n-yorks.sch.uk to confirm 

payment. Thank you. 

 

        Golden Book          

Charlotte L and Connie J – For producing 

some lovely writing during Read, Write inc. 

Laightan T – For always being enthusiastic 

to learn new things and having a super 

attitude. 

Jasmine P – For persevering and being 

determined to succeed in all areas of the 

curriculum. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 
 

Year 2 Multi Skills 

Well done to our Year 2 children who took 

part in the cluster multi skills event on 

Wednesday. We hope that you all enjoyed 

yourselves. Thank you to Mrs Atkinson for 

taking the children to and from Outwood 

Academy. Your support is very much 

appreciated.  

 

 

Winter Weather 

In cold weather can you please make sure that 

children have a jumper with them in school and 

that they have a warm coat, a hat and gloves 

as they will play outside unless the weather is 

wet or too icy.  

 

Half-Term 

We hope that you have a lovely half-term 

break and we look forward to seeing you all 

back in school on Monday 19th February. 

 
 

 

Mother’s Day Lunch 

Have you received your Mother’s Day Lunch 

invitation? Everyone is very welcome (not just 

mothers). Please return your slips no later 

than the 23rd February. 

 
            

 

RSPB Big Garden Bird Watch 

On the 19th February Miss Cole and the 

members of the birdwatching club will take 

part in the RSPB Big Garden Bird Watch which 

is the world’s largest garden wildlife survey, 

now in its 39th year. The children will spend 

one hour watching and recording the birds in 

the playground and will send their results to 

the RSPB so that they can see how birds are 

faring across the UK.  
 

Year 6 Literacy SATs Classes 

Year 6, don’t forget literacy SATs club starts 

on Wednesday 21st February from 3.40pm to 

4.30pm.  
 

Bewerley Park 

Bewerley Park is approaching fast (4th June to 

8th June). The cost of the trip is £315 which 

can still be spilt into instalments (a monthly 

payment of £78.75 in February, March, April 

and May). The trip must be paid for before we 

break up on the 25th May.   

Young Voices 

If anyone would like to order a copy of the 

official Young Voices DVD please complete the 

slip below. 

--------------------------------------------- 

I/we would like to order _ copy/copies of the 

official Young Voices DVD at £10 each.  

 

………………………………………………………………………(Name) 

mailto:admin@stillington.n-yorks.sch.uk

